
Remote Proctored Test Booking – Friday 28 January 2022 
 

 

 

 

HPAT-Ireland 2022 Remote Proctored Test Bookings 

 

Dear Candidate, 

 

We have noticed you have registered for your HPAT-Ireland 2022 test but have not yet scheduled 

your test session through ProctorU. 

 

Candidates are required to schedule their remote proctored test sitting themselves through 

ProctorU. Can you please ensure you follow the Step by step instructions on page 15 of the 

 HPAT-Ireland 2022 Information Booklet which explains everything you need to do in order to 

schedule your remote proctored test session.  

 

Please note that booking times are limited and on a first in, first served basis. If you leave it too long 

you may find that you have to sit at a time that is not your preferred day or time. If you do not 

schedule a test session with ProctorU you will be unable to sit your HPAT-Ireland 2022 test. 

 

 

Regards 

The HPAT – Ireland Team 

ACER 

e: hpat-ireland@acer.org  

w: http://www.hpat-ireland.acer.edu.au/  
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